
 
 
 
 
 

 

Do not let kindness and truth leave you.                                                                                                                                                   
[Proverbs 3:3]  
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                                   ‘Letting our light shine’ (Matthew 5:16)  
 
 

 

Respect     Courage     Kindness     Forgiveness     Hope     Honesty 
  

You can find out about what’s going on at St George’s in a variety of ways: 
Visit the school website: www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/ 

Follow us on twitter: @StGeorgesKent and Instagram: stgeorgesceprimary_wrotham 
Keep up to date with newsletters on our website and keep an eye on the class pages 

                                                               

         

Even though this school week has only been four days of term 4, it has started with a bang! Lots of 
new areas of focus being started with new texts in their English learning journeys – ask the children 
what book they are using for their English lessons and what they are working towards achieving in 
their writing at the end of the unit. There has been some good maths teaching across the school 
and I’ve seen manipulatives being used to support calculations from partitioning using part-part-
whole model to value counters in supporting multiplication and decimals. This term there is a focus 
across the school in History this term – find out what era your child is learning about! 
 Mr Godoy is back this term – lucky for us this time for 2 mornings as he’s really enjoyed his 
time teaching PE with Year 1 (Beech) and Year 5 (Hazel) which means Year 3 (Cedar) and Year 4 
(Willow) will also have him too! Adrian Crust, from Chance To Shine, will be back later in the term to 
do some cricket coaching with some of our younger classes.  
 We also had a Maths specialist and some students from Sevenoaks school delivering the first 
of their Magical Maths sessions with some children in Year 6.  
 
 I’m very proud that people that come to our school want to keep coming back – absolute 
testament to the children as their enthusiasm, resilience and behaviour! 
 

On a sadder note, many of you will have seen Miss Huggett (Year 3 teacher) sporting a very 
bad knee injury. She hoped it would get better in time but sadly has been told that it is a serious 
condition and needs to have it operated on. Following this she also needs to recuperate so we all 
wish her a speedy recovery and hope to see her back in school before the end of term. 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

What’s Coming Up Next Week? 
 
Next Monday it is Year 4 (Willow Class) leading our Family Service in Church at 10am – feel free to 
come along! There are pancake races across the school on Tuesday to find our 2025 Pancake 
Winner – remind on dojo of what the children need if they want to take part in the race. Thursday 
sees the return of one of the most popular days of the school calendar – World Book Day! Nothing 
our children (and teachers!) like more that dressing up! 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 

 

http://www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance is important and our aim 
is to achieve above 96%.  

 
Whole school attendance this year so 

far is 95.1% 
 

Attendance this week: 
 

Oak (Year R): 93.5% 
 

Beech (Year 1): 97.9% 
 

Maple (Year 2): 98.3% 
 

Cedar (Year 3): 91.7% 
 

Willow (Year 4): 95% 
 

Hazel (Year 5): 97.8% 
 

Sycamore (Year 6): 97.3% 
 

Congratulations to: 
                  MAPLE CLASS 

You are the highest attenders  
of Term 4 so far! 

 

For unexpected absence eg illness for example, please call 
and speak to the school office before 9.30am so absence 

can be recorded accurately. 
 

If they have an appointment during the school day you 
MUST provide evidence of an appointment. 

 
Any other absence must be requested using our absence 

request form. This can be found through this link:  
 

https://forms.gle/3dVUrxXZt9v5REKR9 
 

 
 

Dojo Points Winning House for this week: 
 

St. Patrick 
 
 

 

St George’s Has Talent! 

 

The big day has arrived and our Talent How finalists perform for their families tonight!  

 

Thank you to all of the children for their hard work and time they have put into rehearsal. This really paid 

off this week when the acts performed in front of the school on Wednesday for their dress rehearsal and 

kept the school thoroughly entertained for the afternoon!   

 

Thank you to Miss Gower and our PTA for co-ordinating this event and helping raise funds towards the 

school! 
 

 

 

‘Letting Your Light Shine’ 
(Matthew 5:16) 

                                   
This corner on our newsletter highlights people 

connected to our school who fulfill our school vision, 
this week that honour goes to… 

 
Lola! 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lola has been raising money selling her own 
bracelets to help rasie money to donate to Demelza – 

she has raised nearly £80 for this charity. 
Well done Lola – what an inpsiration!  

  
 

 
 

 
 

Times Tables Rockstars this week: 
 
 
 
 

Returning next week… 

https://forms.gle/3dVUrxXZt9v5REKR9


Bringing faith and education together 
“Letting our light shine” (Matthew 5:16) 
 
 
                    Our week in pictures… 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Bringing faith and education 
together 



 
 


